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	PRESS RELEASE


Inspections at Šenovská burza with no positive results
(Ostrava, December 11, 2018) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the Moravian-Silesian Region carried out 9 inspections in the Ostrava city marketplace. Violations of the Act on Consumer Protection were detected in all cases. Seven traders didn’t inform consumers about prices of products in compliance with pricing regulations, in another case the seller didn’t issue any bill of purchase based on consumer’s request, and in one case the seller didn’t properly inform consumers about the guarantee on purchased products. 
9 on-the-spot fines amounting to CZK 20,000 were imposed for the detected shortcomings. “The Czech Trade Inspection Authority carries out regular inspections at Šenovská burza and it has become almost a rule that inspectors see high number of breaches of the Act on Consumer Protection,”said Boris Stabryn, the Director of the CTIA Inspectorate of the Olomouc Region and the Moravian-Silesian Region. 
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